

High Street, Workington, Cumbria CA14 4ES

Tel: 01900 604565

admin@ashfield-jun.cumbria.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs S Frost

www.ashfieldjuniorschool.co.uk

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 5 Visit to 'A Viking Experience' Queens Hall, Hexham

Continuing with their topic about the Vikings Year 5 are going to the Queens Hall, Hexham for 'A Viking Experience' and a Viking Workshop.

The cost of the trip is £18 per child; this includes transport, entry to the theatre and the workshop. However school are subsidising this trip, therefore a voluntary contribution of £10.00 (non-refundable) would be appreciated.

Your child will need a packed lunch (no glass bottles, energy or fizzy drinks please) - this can be brought from home, or ordered via our Lunchshop system if you would like school to provide the packed lunch. (If a school packed lunch is required, please order this before 4pm on Monday 16th December. Thank you).

The date for the trip is Wednesday 18th December 2019. We will leave school at 8am prompt, please be here for 7.45am. We will return at approx. 4.45-5pm

If your child suffers from travel sickness, please administer medication prior to the journey and send required dosage for the return journey in a named bag.

Please pay the contribution online, via our Lunchshop System, before Thursday 12th December 2019. Online payment is preferred; however, if you need to send cash/cheques into school, please do so in a named sealed envelope.

By making payment, either online, or cash, this is also your consent to your child attending this visit.

If insufficient voluntary contributions are raised to fund this visit, then it will be cancelled.

Thank you Year 5 Teachers